
From: Paul Juniper   
Sent: January-02-15 5:31 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Amherst Island - Windlectric File EB 2014-0300. 
 
 
I am writing to you today to request that a hearing concerning Windlectric's application to 
construct a transmission line including a submarine cable to Amherst Island.  your file EB 2014-
0300 
 
I think that before a transmission line is constructed there should be an opportunity for 
community voices to be heard. 
 
A project of this size on a small island cannot help but be very disruptive of both the natural and 
human environment. 
 
Unfortunately, from what I've seen the economics of this construction just don't make any long 
term sense.  Ontario residents will be asked to pay to subsidize the production of this power at 
the same time as Ontario is selling power to New York State at a huge cost disadvantage to the 
economy.   
 
I'd like to be sure that the company is financially viable in the long term, and if satisfactory proof 
cannot be provided, then is willing to post whatever size bond is necessary to ensure that the line, 
towers, windmills and environmental destruction inherent in this project can be removed and the 
island returned to its current state.  This project appears to be unnecessary at present and does not 
make economic sense.  Surely there are better places for our descendents to invest their money. 
 
I would like to be given notice and copies of documents relevant to this project so that I can 
fulfill my duties as a citizen and monitor its progress. 
 
 
Paul Juniper 
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